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Dear Parents/Carers, 

December has nearly arrived! What a year for us all! 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our school community for the support, commitment 

and loyalty you have shown our school this year. As always, Adswood Primary leads the way with 

so many unique initiatives. We showcase our work to other schools in Stockport and are always 

proud of our children. A fantastic year! 

We would like to say a hug ‘thank you’ for all your kind donations for our Xmas Fair – come along 

and join us in raising funds for our school on Thursday 5th December at 3.30pm. Lots of stalls, 

raffles and a special visitor will be attendance!   

Coming up – dates for the diary! 

- Friday 29th November – donations of chocolates for the Xmas Fair / Non uniform day  

- Thursday 5th December – donations of cakes for the Xmas Fair /Non uniform day 

- Monday 9th December – Design and Technology Theme week across all year groups  

- Monday 9th December – Year 5 trip to watch Aladdin at Stockport Academy 

- Wednesday 11th December  Reception vision screening 

- Thursday 12th December – Christmas Crafts for Year 5 at Bridgehall library 

- Monday 16th December – Nativity for Nursery and Reception at 9.30am 

- Tuesday 17th December – Nativity for Year 1 /2 at 9.30am 

- Thursday 19th December – Christmas Party Day / Christmas Dinner Day  

- Thursday 19th December – School closes for Xmas holidays  

 

School reopens on Monday 6th January 2025! 

Can we take this opportunity to thank you for all you support this year – how times flies! 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year! 

 

Best wishes 

 

M Smart and the Adswood Team  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


